
2024 HIGHWAY PAVING PROGRAM 

North Londonderry Township’s paving contractor, Pennsy Supply Inc. is currently 
scheduled to begin work on Monday, August 5th.

Aug. 13 - Finish Milling
Aug. 14 - Pave Jean Dr. and JP Dr.
Aug. 15 - Pave Dianna Dr. 
Aug. 16 - Pave Valley Dr.

Aug. 19 - Finish Paving

"No Parking" Signs will remain until crews are able to seal at 
the curb. 

Keep in mind, this is a tentative schedule, but all is projected to be complete within two 
weeks of starting. Weather and equipment breakdowns can disrupt the timing of operations but 
we will keep residents abreast of changes as much as possible. 

We ask that residents be mindful of the “No Parking” signs posted so that crews can 
prepare the roadway. Residents may disregard these signs on weekends and evenings; however, 
vehicles must be removed by 7:00 a.m. on weekdays. 

During the paving process, access to driveways will be limited or even restricted. 
We understand the inconvenience this operation may cause and appreciate your patience and 
cooperation. We will do what is possible to minimize the issue. It may be to your advantage to 
park on side streets where possible. 

Driving on the new road surface will also be restricted until the material is given sufficient 
time to “cool”.  Please be mindful of speeds and turning radius in the following weeks. Though the 
material is “cool”, it is not fully “cured”. Rippling and grooves can be created by isolated traction. 
(See FAQ #3 below) 

After paving has completed, “No Parking” will again be posted at a later date so that crews 
may return to seal the joint between the curb and new roadway. 
====================================================================== 



FREQUENTLY ASKED QUESTIONS 




